Middle School Harry Potter Fun Night
Get ready to jump back into orchestra with a combination of games and learning at our Harry Potter Fun Night!  Monday, September 9th at Tubman at 6:00 PM. Parents, we should be finished shortly after 7:30.
Feel free to come dressed as a character at Hogwarts, be sorted into houses and work together to accumulate points for your house.  Will Huffelpuff win the House Cup again?  Or will Ravenclaw, Slytherin or Gryffendor scoop it up?  Want to be sure to help your team win points?  Review your note reading and terms—it’s one of the many ways to winning! There will also be Harry Potter trivia, music and games. Yes, you will need your instrument for some of the competitions, so bring that, but you will NOT need your book or stand, etc.
We can’t wait to see you all!
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